

Voicemail recording from Tom Dreidger of GTAA

Wednesday June 26th, 2002 @ 4:08 PM

Hi Almis,

It's Tom. I tried to get of hold Lina, but it bounced back. I have your letter. Unfortunately; the answer is "NO".The conditions that we described for an extension we set out to you yesterday, and we are now occupied with other matters. So unless you are able to meet what we described yesterday, namely, you know, the equivalent of \$100,000 month to month beginning July 1st by all the Carriers, then we can't proceed and we have to follow through with what the plan originally was. Don't know if there is anything to discuss. I guess the next piece of information that we would like is concurrence from you and the Carriers that what we described yesterday was satisfactory and then, in those conditions, we can go ahead as we discussed, but in the absence of that, I guess we have to revert to what we originally said we would do when the Presidents met on June 14th[Note: Tom miss-dates the Presidents' May 16th meeting for June 14th.]Talk to you later.

Almis